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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transpontation Branch

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr., MacDeonald:

oL 7-0s2/

.. NEUTRON PRODUCTS inc

Dickerson, Marviand 20753 U S A
. § WX 710.-828.00542
w7 92 301/349-5001 TWX: 710-828-0 2

In accordance with our commitment to provide the NucLear Regulatory
Commission with our Quality Assurance Plan by October 31, 1979,
enclosed are seven copies of the subject document.

As you will see, the document submitted covers all aspects of our
company's operations, not just those which are negulated by the NRC.

We understand that in or'n case the NRC 4is (

Ly concerned with

nadioactive shipments. This subject 4is highlighted in Section IV

1.4 of the document.

The plan as written 4is basea on the procedures which have been

developed as the company has grown and matured.

These procedunes,

An tunn, have changed with time, We will, in accordance 1ith See-
tion VIT of the QA plan, conduct a systematic neview of the existing
procedurnes in order to provide assurances that these procedures are
up-to-date. This review will be continual and the QA Manager wilk
periodically document the nesults of this activily.

We appreciate the helpful guidance provided by John Gilray and
Jim Comway of your staff and hope that you will §ind this document

to be satisfactonry.
Sincerely,

NEUTRON PRODUCTS, INC.

[.aztdﬂ(,;& AJ'-,u-é‘L":/\r
Carmine Smedira
Quality Assurance Manager
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